THE CHINOOK DAILY



Friday, June 8, 2018

LIP DUB 2018!

All students- this is the last lip dub you will do in high school! The theme this year is Black and Gold Magic. It will be filmed on Yote Day- Friday, June 15th.

See your advisor for more details!

Locker cleanout is
Friday, June 15th.
Make it easier on yourself
by starting to bring home
things you won't be using!
Your locker must be
cleaned out before you
can receive your
yearbook.



HAPPENING AT CHINOOK



<u>The weight room</u> will be unavailable after school on **Thursday**, June 7th because of testing for spring football.

<u>Would you like to make a difference in a young child's life?</u> Big Brothers Big Sisters of Lethbridge is looking for new teen mentors from Chinook to join our teen mentorship program partnership with Nicholas Sheran Elementary School this fall 2018. The program will run Wednesdays after school (from 3:30-4:45pm) for 10 weeks between September 25 and December 19, 2018. If you would like more information or to grab an application form, please come see Tammy in the Wellness Centre (Room 129).

All Library books need to be returned ASAP!

Any books not returned will result in an invoice being issued for full replacement value. Please return any **textbooks**, **novels or food modules** you no longer need. Any lost text books must also be paid for. Failing to return or pay for text books will result in **Grade 9-11** delays in getting textbooks in September and **Grade 12** delays in picking up cap and gown.

The last day to write tests in the Textbook Centre is FRIDAY, JUNE 15th at NOON.

GRADS - PLEASE SEE YOUR ADVISOR AS SOON AS POSSIBLE!

They need to connect with you to write your one-liners for Convocation.



ALL school fees must be paid and textbooks returned in order to pick up your cap, gown and tickets in June.

Grad cap and gown and Convocation ticket pick-up is June 27th (8am-12noon) from the office conference room. *This is the only time for pick-up*.

ALL school fees must be paid and textbooks returned in order to pick up your cap, gown and tickets.



Back to the Future movie night tickets on sale at flex!
\$2/ticket – popcorn and drink included. People who buy tickets now are entered in a draw for sick prizes.
Join us Friday, June 8th at LC!!





From the Career Centre

Scholarship Info

Woodman White & Associates 2018 Scholarship – Woodman White & Associates is a public accounting firm in Lethbridge that is committed to promoting today's students to pursue continuing education in the field of Business Management with an emphasis on Accounting.

Award Value: One award of \$3,000 * is made over 3 years and is dependent on meeting yearly qualifications.

See Mamta in the Career Centre for eligibility and selection criteria. Application deadline: July 1st, 2018

Job Opportunity



Join our Summer Crews!

Operators: Operate pea combines, perform basic maintenance, and field transfers.

Mechanic's Assistants: Assist with daily maintenance, check and

update basic maintenance reports. Some mechanical knowledge required.

- Great for students!
- Work from early July to late August
- · Carpool and work with your friends
- Fields located in Taber/Barnwell area
- Training provided
- 8 hours shifts
- You must have a driver's license and steel toed work shoes

Work Conditions:

- Wage rate: \$13.60/hr
- Sunday Premium: \$1/hour
- Shift Differential Premium: \$0.65/hr
- Rotating shifts (7/2): night shift 10pm to 6am, afternoon shift 2pm to 10pm, and day shift 6am to 2pm. Must be available to work weekends. Overtime may be required.

Please bring your resume to our Field Shop: 5802 Avenue Taber or Email: daniele.anderson@bonduelle.com or ca.hr.lethbridge@bonduelle.com.

Please indicate desired position on application. Any questions call: (403) 635–0541

Check out the Scholar Tree at www.scholartree.ca, which matches students with potential scholarships. The site is for Grade 12 and post-secondary students only and it's FREE for students.



Attention Grade 11's and 12's Alberta Education no longer mails out diploma exam results or diploma statements. All information will be available to students on the Alberta Education myPass system where you can view and print diploma exam result statements, order transcripts, as well as view and print detailed academic reports (DAR). If you have not already created your personal myPass account you can pick up information in the office to get started now.



The final day for all work experience hours to be submitted is June 15, 2018.

The bike racks by the library have several locks on them.
Any locks that remain on June 30th will be cut off.

BUSING DURING EXAMS

Please note that during exam week(s) the school bus schedule will run regular pickups in the mornings. School buses will not be scheduled to run in the afternoon. If you require a ride home please come to the office after your exam for a one way Breeze Pass to ride Lethbridge

Transit home.